
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
The Board of King River Copper reminds shareholders that that the current rights entitlement offer  at 1 

cent per share will end at the close of business this coming Friday November 20 and confirms that the 

offer for shareholders will not be extended beyond that time. 

 

At this late stage, any further shareholder queries with regard to entitlements must be dealt with directly 

at our share registry, Security Transfer Registrars (08 9315 2333).  

 

The Board expresses strong gratitude towards all existing shareholders for their ongoing support for the 

Company's exciting exploration ambitions over the Speewah Dome.  
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